
You feel that living in 
Estonia has become 
expensive

Some cute animal 
builds a nest in an 
odd place in the city 
centre and makes it 
into the news

You are pissed off 
by a reckless driver 
on a city bike or Bolt 
scooter

You are yourself 
speeding on a city 
bike or a Bolt scooter

You attend a home 
match of Tartu’s top 
basketball/volleyball/
football team

You eat kringel from 
Saiapalee Tüümian 
– at a colleague’s 
birthday or other 
event

You visit an 
exhibition in one 
of the many Tartu 
museums and find 
it accessible and 
interesting

You imagine just how 
great it would be 
to have even more 
direct flights from 
and to Tartu

It’s a warm summer 
evening somewhere 
in Tartu, you are in 
good company and 
everything feels  
just great 

You walk down a 
super icy road  
in Tartu and  
wonder  
whether  
to curse  
or pray 

Your parcel got 
redirected to Ringtee 
postkontor at the end 
of the world (or some 
other strange place)

Someone politely 
declines your 
invitation to visit you 
in Tartu because it 
seems difficult  
to get here

You have a 
photoshoot with 
the colorful autumn 
leaves at Toome Hill 
(or elsewhere in Tartu)

A candidate for the 
local elections tries 
to revive the idea of 
the Tartu tram (or 
something equally 
improbable)

A big and otherwise 
international-looking 
Tartu event forgets to 
provide information 
in English

You start to like some 
newly opened café 
or pub in Tartu

One of your favourite 
cafés or pubs in Tartu 
closes down

You take a trip along 
the Emajõgi river on 
Suur Sume, the huge 
new lodi

Reformierakond wins 
the local elections in 
Tartu city for the 9th 
time in a row (or not)

You have a ride on the 
new electric Elron 
train to Tartu

You think about 
relocating  
to another  
country/ 
city

You explain to 
someone why Tartu/
Estonia is a really 
great place to live

You attend the big 
laulupidu in Tallinn 
(and you remember 
that it is another 
Estonian thing that 
started in Tartu!)

You attend a big 
concert either at 
Tartu Laululava  
or near ERM

If by the end of the year you have marked...

Only the corners
You might actually  
be a Tallinner…

One diagonal  
An Erasmus semester  

well spent :)

Two diagonals
You’re taking  
Tartu seriously!

Full house 
You’re part of the  
history of Tartu!

howtotartu.ee

Tartu Bingo 2025

or

Once you have experienced it, mark the square.


